
Support Our School!
Advocate for Private K-12 School Health and Safety Grants

What are the grants?

Why does my school need them?

What can I do?

WCRIS’ proposal requests that private schools receive 10% of any new money 
budgeted to improve K-12 education in the state. Schools would be able to use the 
funds to address school safety, mental health, learning loss, air and water quality 
and internet connectivity.

Wisconsin has made improving public K-12 education a priority. Private schools 
should not be forgotten. Our students also deserve to go to school in secure 
buildings with clean water, reliable internet access, mental health resources and more. 
The grants will help us continue to keep students safe and help them grow.

Scan the QR code to contact your legislators directly through the 
WCRIS Advocacy Portal. Tell them about our school. Encourage 
them to support the grants. You’ll find the details of WCRIS’ plan and 
effective points to use in your message in the portal. 

wcris.org | (608) 287-1224 | wcris.staff@wcris.org
Learn more at wcris.org/public-policy/ 
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